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Quayside Wall Collapse - Arundel 

 
FOLLOWING localised collapse of river wall at River Road in Arundel a temporary buoy has been 
established to mark the extent of debris in the river. 
 
The buoy is yellow, spherical, in position 50º 51.17’N, 000º 33.39’W and is unlit. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep well clear of this area while repair works take place. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
11th January 2016 

 


